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MEDIA ADVISORY 

The new chancellor of Wilfrid Laurier University in Waterloo

will be introduced at the regular meeting of the board of

governors on Tuesday, Sept. 11.

The meeting will begin at 10 a.m. in the Paul Martin Centre

on campus.

The new chancellor will be available for interviews and

photographs following the announcement.

***************

As well as presiding over ceremonies such as convocation,

the chancellor is a member of the board of governors and a

respected adviser to the president.

The chancellor, appointed for a four-year term, will be

formally installed in office at fall convocation on Oct. 28.
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